
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

SOUTHERN MARIN EMERGENCY MEDICAL PARAMEDIC SYSTEM 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Directors of the Southern Marin Emergency Medical Paramedic 
System (SMEMPS) has set the date of September 6, 2023 for the public hearing on 
the proposed 2023-24 Final Budget. 
 
This hearing will commence at 6:30 p.m. on the 6th day of September 2023 at the 
Southern Marin Fire Protection District, Station 9, 308 Reed Blvd., Mill Valley, 
Marin County, California. This meeting can also be accessed telephonically by the 
public.  
 
All interested taxpayers are invited to participate and be heard regarding the 
decrease, increase, or omission of any item of the budget or for the inclusion of 
additional items. A copy of the final budget will be available for inspection by 
interested taxpayers at the Tiburon Fire Protection District’s Headquarters Fire 
Station, or electronically, upon request. 
 
 
For the Board of Directors 
Southern Marin Emergency Medical Paramedic System 
Dated: August 23, 2023 
Nicole Chaput 
Interim Board Clerk 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 
 


